
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy City Curbside Clean-up
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:56:41 PM






From: Lisa Schieving <blues1lover@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 9:44 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Sandy City Curbside Clean-up
 
Dear Councilwoman Sharkey,


It has come to my attention this evening that Mayor Blackburn plans
eliminate the Spring and Fall bulk waste pick-up,  I am a long-time Sandy
resident and tax payer and find this idea repugnant.  Eliminating this
service leads me to believe that our Mayor is out of touch with his
constituents and lacks understanding of how this service benefits the
communities in Sandy and the people that live in them.  It helps keep our
communities beautiful by providing residents with an opportunity to have
their yard waste removed during Spring and Fall clean-up without multiple
and costly trips to a land fill.  It also brings people together as neighbors
reach out and serve one another as they comes together to get yards
cleaned up and beautified for the bulk pick up.


Eliminating the bulk pick-up would be a huge diservice to every resident of
Sandy, especially those who don't have the financial means or access to a
truck needed to make multiple trips to a land fill.  


As our elected Councilwoman, please make our voices heard.  We want
and need this service to continue.


Sincerely,
Lisa Schieving
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